
Navy Orders Five Ospreys from
Bell-Boeing
ARLINGTON, Va. — The Navy has ordered five more V-22 Osprey
tiltrotor  aircraft  under  a  modification  to  a  multiyear
contract.

Naval  Air  Systems  Command  awarded  to  Bell  Boeing  a  $367
modification for five Ospreys on Dec. 28, an addition to a
$4.2 billion contract for 78 Ospreys awarded on June 28.

Under the new order, Bell Boeing will deliver three CMV-22B
carrier-onboard-delivery aircraft for the Navy and two MV-22B
assault transport aircraft for the Marine Corps by October
2023.

The Ospreys ordered in June include 39 CMV-22Bs for the Navy,
34 MV-22Bs for the Marine Corps, one CV-22B for the Air Force
and four MV-22Bs for the government of Japan.
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